ST. LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane Lowton Warrington

01942 201140 Fax 01942 205048

WA3 2PW www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk web

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk



Monday 29th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Cricket Club - Year 6

Mr Hardaker will be running a Cricket Club for the children in Year 6. The club will run from Thursday 22nd April, until Thursday 20th May. The club is free to attend and we would love to see as many children as possible, as we look to rebuild participation levels post-lockdown. The club is exclusive to the Year 6 class, so the integrity of the class bubble will not be compromised. If you would like to discuss safety and procedures further, please contact the office and I (Mr Smith) will be in touch as soon as possible.

The club will take place outdoors. Children should bring with them a track suit and suitable foot wear. In the event of bad weather, the club will take place indoors.

If you would like your child to take part in the club please send me (Mr Smith) a Dojo message by 12:00 noon on Thursday and a link to our online permission form will be sent to you.

I hope your child enjoys the club.

Yours sincerely,

M Smíth

Mr M Smith PE Subject Leader



















